
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: January 17, 2024 

To: Parents of Preschool Children 

RE: Preschool Registration 

 

Welcome to Avenue City School! We are currently taking applications for the 2024-2025 preschool class. I think you will 

find that Avenue City is a great place for children to learn. The Avenue City R-IX School District, in cooperation with its 

students, staff, parents, board of education, and community, will: 

· Create a learning environment that is accepting, stimulating, challenging, and worthwhile to students. 

· Produce students who have mastered the basic skills, become adept at problem solving and responsible decision 

making, and have the ability to adapt to meet future challenges. 

· Encourage students to become healthy, caring, ethical citizens who are productive members of society. 

· Help students develop self-discipline required for success. 

 

All of this begins at home with you! We strive to work cooperatively with you to help your child become a life-long 

learner who will gain a true love for learning at our school. The district is committed to providing a developmentally 

appropriate preschool environment where three, four, and five year olds can develop a true joy for learning that will last 

for a life time.  

 

Enrollment begins February 1, 2024. Enrollment priority will be given as follows: 

1) In-district families of 4 year olds who are returning from last year.   

2) In-district 4 year olds who are new to the program.  

3) In-district families of 3 year olds.   

4) Out-of-district families of 4 year olds who are returning from last year.     

5) Out-of-district students who are 4 years old.   

6) Out-of-district students who are 3 years old. 

 

March 8, 2024 will be the deadline to enroll your child for Preschool to guarantee the priority status.  An enrollment of 20 

students is the maximum the district will take each year.  

 

Tuition for In-District is $28.00 per day for 8:00 am–3:00 pm.  Tuition for Out-of-District is $30.50 per day for 8:00 am–

3:00 pm.   

 

In order to reserve your child’s spot in preschool you need to complete the following: 

 Avenue City Preschool Registration Form 2024-2025 (attached) 

 Enclose a $50.00 Registration Deposit – (Your child’s spot will not be reserved until this is received) 

 

If you have any questions please call or email me at the numbers listed above. Again, welcome to Avenue City Preschool! 

We hope you find Avenue City School a great place for your child to learn! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chase Holcumbrink 

Principal 

Avenue City School 

Avenue City Elementary School 
18069 Highway 169  

Cosby, Missouri 64436 
Phone: (816) 662-2305 Fax: (816) 662-3201 

Superintendent Becky Grimes  Principal Chase Holcumbrink  
Email:  cholcumbrink@avenucityschool.org 

Website:  www.avenuecityschool.org 
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